
 

 

May 31, 2012 
 
 
Donna Oberg, CSBO 
Assistant Superintendent Business Services 
Geneva CUSD 304 
227 North Fourth Street 
Geneva, IL 60134 
 
Dear Ms. Oberg: 
 
The Association of School Business Officials (ASBO) International is pleased to announce that 
Geneva Community Unit School District 304 has received ASBO’s Meritorious Budget Award for its 
2011-2012 annual budget. The award represents a significant achievement by Geneva Community 
Unit School District 304 and reflects the commitment by you, your staff and the school district to 
maintain the highest standards of school budgeting. 
 
The Meritorious Budget Award Review Team that evaluated your budget prepared the attached 
comments for your consideration. A sample press release you may use for publicity purposes and 
a list of suggestions on how to submit a press release are also attached.  
 
As a first-time recipient of the Meritorious Budget Award, you will receive under separate cover 
the MBA perpetual plaque with the 2011-2012 year plate attached. 
 
Congratulations to you and the members of your staff who worked so hard to earn the 
Meritorious Budget Award. We look forward to your continued participation in the Meritorious 
Budget Awards program. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
John D. Musso 
Executive Director, CAE, RSBA 
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